SPENCER COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION
PUBLIC HEARING
TAYLORSVILLE ELEMENTARY MEDIA CENTER
THURSDAY, AUGUST 25, 2016
[bookmark: _GoBack]6:30 P.M.
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:
Ms. Debbie Herndon, Board Chair
Ms. Janet Bonham, Vice Chair
Dr. Lynn Shelburne
Mr. Bart Stark

Late Arrival:    	Sandy Clevenger arrived at 6:45 p.m.
Absent:	Mr. Chuck Adams (Secretary/Superintendent) 
                          	Absent due to assisting at the scene of an auto accident

Others Present:  Chuck Abell, Todd Russell, Mark Thomas, Steve Rucker, Vicki Goodlett, John Shindlebower, and Michele Barlow.

ORDER # 31
CALL TO ORDER 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m. by Board Chair, Debbie Herndon.

Ms. Debbie Herndon read the purpose statement out loud:  “The Spencer County Board of Education will hold a Public Hearing at the Taylorsville Elementary School Media Center on Thursday, August 25, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. to hear public comments regarding the general fund tax levy options.  The rates being considered range from a compensating rate of 62.2 to a maximum rate of 64.6 reflecting the 4 % increase as allowed by House Bill 44.”

“NOTICE OF HEARING” TO RECEIVE COMMENTS ON PROPOSED TAX RATES 
Ms. Debbie Herndon opened the floor to the community to receive comments on proposed tax rates.  No one addressed the Board concerning the proposed tax rate.   The floor remained open from 6:30 -  6:45 p.m.   

Board Member, Ms. Sandy Clevenger arrived at 6:45 p.m. 

ORDER # 32
ADJOURN PUBLIC HEARING
A motion was made by Dr. Lynn Shelburne and seconded by Ms. Janet Bonham to adjourn meeting at 6:46 p.m. 

Ms. Debbie Herndon		Yes
Ms. Janet Bonham		Yes
Ms. Sandy Clevenger		Yes
Mr. Lynn Shelburne		Yes
Mr. Bart Stark			Yes
